
Important Update: Cross-Cultural Exchange 

Program Changes 

Dear Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some important 

changes regarding the Cross-Cultural Exchange Program that will take effect starting next 

month. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the program schedule and locations have been adjusted. Please 

find the key updates below: 

• New Program Dates: The program will now run from March 15 to April 15, 2024. 

• Updated Locations: Certain locations have been changed to ensure a better experience. 

Participants will now be placed in: 

o City A - instead of City B 

o City C - instead of City D 

• Virtual Orientation: We will be holding a virtual orientation session on March 10, 

2024, to discuss the upcoming changes in detail. 

We understand that changes can be challenging, and we appreciate your flexibility and 

understanding during this time. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to an enriching exchange experience. 

Sincerely, 

The Cross-Cultural Exchange Program Team 


